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Thurs., May 23 7:30 p.m. Semi-Annual Meeting of the Kempton New Church 
 
 
Fri., May 24  5:00 p.m. Youth Group BBQ and Games at OSV 

    7:15 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Youth Group CL class at OSV 

 

Sat., May 25  7:00 p.m. Dance Night (high school age and up) in the Society Room 

 

Sun., May 26      10:00 a.m. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Dandridge Cole 

 

Wed., May 29  3:00 p.m. Ladies Handwork at OSV 
 
     7:30 p.m. Men’s Class on Divine Providence at OSV 
 
     7:30 p.m. Young Adult’s Class at Jungé’s 

 

New Church Day Pageant: It's not too early to start thinking about New Church Day! If you would like to 

participate in the pageant this year, in any capacity, we would love to have you! We need: male and female 

actors of all ages, young women and girls who like to sing (but don't have to appear on stage), ironing 

costumes help, set building help the days leading up to the pageant, and set-up help the day of, we also need 

help turning the back lawn of the church into a beautiful area fit for a wedding as we celebrate the Lord as 

the Bridegroom of the Church. Please let Becky or Jordan know if you feel called to help! Thank you! 

 

Apartment at Old School Village: A two-bedroom apartment will be available to rent (to members of the 

church) in late June or early July. Open to: 1) those 60-years-and-above wanting to secure the space for the 

long haul by paying the OSV entry fee, or 2) adult/s of any age wanting to rent month-by-month without 

having to pay the entry fee. Please call Tom (484-436-1014) or Carla (610-756-4376) Kerr or Shanon Smith 

(610-756-0093). 

 

New Church Craft Sale: We're planning to have a New Church Day Craft sale in the Society Room on 

Saturday, June 8th. It seems like a good time of year to encourage creative types to make beautiful and 

useful things that reflect the doctrines of the New Church to share with others. Whether it’s traditional 

artwork, household items, or adornments, it would be really neat to have an increased offering of New 

Church crafts inspired by stories or concepts from the Word or the Heavenly Doctrines, and we’d like to 

involve all ages in the endeavor. So start thinking about and creating items to share! Contact Ayisha (215-

407-3001 Ayisha.Synnestvedt@gmail.com) if you or your kids are interested in having a table. 

 

From the KNCS Library: Please help your child return all their library books to the red cart in the library.  

Children with outstanding books will be sent home with a sheet showing what is missing.  You can also 

check their online accounts.  There is a $15 fee for lost books.  Contact Janis or Wendy with any questions.  

Thank you! 

 

Missing: Orange and red slow-moving vehicle triangle bolted to a white strap, left leaning against the tree 

by the church parking lot on May 3rd. Please contact Jordan Cooper with any information. Thanks! 

 

Caleb’s Café: Summer hours will begin June 14th.  Summer hours will be Fridays 8 a.m. – 3 p.m., 

Saturdays 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. NOTE—The cafe will be closed the first week of June (6th, 7th, 8th). If you have 

any questions please call or text Roxanne at 610-662-3902.  
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From the Secretary: If there is a graduation in your family this spring (or any other time, for that matter), 

and you’d like it announced in the Kempton New Church newsletter, please let me know! 

 

Does anyone have a Cricut that can make one and a half inch five points stars. I need 50. Maggie Odhner 

678–756–6643. 

 

Fun-Events Group Presents:             

        SUMMER CARNIVAL! 12:45 to 4:00 P.M., Thursday, June 6, at KNC. An enticing flyer describing 

this major happening is attached.  Check it out!  

I am Looking Forward to the Summer Carnival and have a few things to share. 

 

1. Pie-Eating Contest! Please sign up for this now so we know how many pies to get. Whoever eats their 4” pie 

the fastest – with NO HANDS! – will win a gift certificate to Dunkin’ Donuts. Participants must be 10 years or 

older (adults are encouraged to join in!). The signup sheet, on the church/school office counter, is limited to 25 

people (you can call Jen McQueen or me to have your name put down).  Additional people will be allowed to 

sign up on the day of the Carnival, but only about 5 to 7.  

 

2. The Cakewalk!  This event will be for grownups only.  Every participant is a WINNER!  We will be 

giving away desserts for prizes. $10 entry fee.  All proceeds go into the special education fund.  Come win one 

for your family! Sign-ups for this game will be at the carnival and the spots will be limited to the amount of 

donations received. Come early to secure your spot! The cakewalk begins at 2:00PM. 

We are looking for donations of desserts.  If you would like to bake or buy a dessert to be a prize in our 

cakewalk, that would be great. Please sign up at the church/school office counter, or let me know.  

Thanks for supporting the Carnival. All ages are invited to come enjoy it – Leona 

 

 


